
There’s lots more to read in our e-newsletter, but it mainly refers to online listings and events
for which you need computer access, so we have not included all of the articles here. If you

would like to read the newsletter in full, then go online to the Latest News page at
http://waternishhall.com – and sign up to receive our e-newsletter every Friday.
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CEILIDH AT PORTREE GATHERING HALL

To subscribe to the email version of this newsletter go to:
http://www.waternishhall.com

Waternish Hall Newsletter – 16thJune 2023 Page 1 of 4

EXHBITION AT EILEAN IARMAIN



To subscribe to the email version of this newsletter go to:
http://www.waternishhall.com
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LIVE MUSIC AT WATERNISH HALL

Earlier this week, a packed audience at Waternish Hall was treated to a superb
concert performance by two very talented young musicians, Iona Lane andMalin
Lewis.

Many thanks to all those who contributed to make the event such a success, including
everyone who helped behind the scenes to set up and pack away, those from SEALL
who were the driving force behind the organisation of the event, and not least, you,
the audience, for venturing out on a very hot and sticky summer's evening to attend.

The next music event at the Hall will be the Summer Ceilidh on Friday 7th July.
Save the date, and watch this space for further news!

CLEANER / HOUSEKEEPER WANTED

We are looking for a changeover person for West House, down at Stein. This is a 2-bed
with a large open plan living space. This would be a weekly Friday changeover and
could be with or without laundry care. The bookings will be managed by Islands and
Highlands in Portree.
If you are interested but currently have other commitments, we could possibly work
around this. High rates of pay guaranteed.
To discuss this further, please contact Jayne using the details below.
email: jaynecooke58@btinternet.com
tel: 07485 035 227

To subscribe to the email version of this newsletter go to:
http://www.waternishhall.com
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LOST PROPERTY

A man's navy blue Marks & Spencer jersey has been found at the Hall, probably
left behind after Tuesday night's concert. If anyone wishes to claim it, please
contact Frank using the details below.

Frank Coma
tel: 01470 592792

WATERNISH TELEPHONE DIRECTORY 2023

A reminder that the NEW 2023 copy of theWATERNISH TELEPHONE DIRECTORY
is now available from the following:

JAQUIE JACKSON, Primrose Patch, Dunhallin
EFFIE ANNE MACLEOD, 10 Geary

GILL ADAMS, 16 Lochbay
HAZEL WOTTON, Greenbank, Halistra

Price - £5.00

Proceeds in aid of CANCER RESEARCH UK


